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Notice to all Repair Centre Users and eGlass Users 

Estimating Profile Update 

Date published: July 22, 2021  

MPI continues to work closely with Mitchell Estimating on creating and implementing the new 2021 

LVAA Estimating profile and Long Expansion file. MPI is working diligently to complete the tasks 

necessary to provide all accredited repair facilities with the updated profiles as soon as possible. The 

Long Expansion file and all update instructions are targeted for release to users on August 5, 2021. 

As communicated on July 12, 2021, MPI will process retroactive payments to repair facilities covering 

differences in labour rates and refinish material allowance. Estimates will not be supplemented by MPI 

during this process. The following are the only applicable changes to compensation: 

 Body labour rate 

 Refinish labour rate 

 Frame labour rate 

 Glass labour rates 

 Paint material allowance 

Until you receive the updated Estimating profile and Long Expansion file, you are required to submit 

claims based on your current Estimating profile by applying the estimating standards and policies 

applicable to the Long Expansion file that you currently have. 

Once you receive the updated Estimating profile and Long Expansion file, you may apply the new 

Estimating profile to any claim you have not yet submitted for payment. 

Mitchell will be updating eGlass the last week of July. MPI will notify all eGlass users when this has 

occurred. 

If you have any questions please contact you Shop Relationship Advisor, or MPI Partners. 

https://mpipartners.ca/documents/Notices%20to%20trade/Misc/NTT-JointStatement-July12.pdf
mailto:partners@mpi.mb.ca

